
 
USE OF PHOTOGRAPHS AND CHILDREN 

 

 
Occasionally we use photographs of our students in materials such as the school prospectus, 
newsletters, press releases, school website, and other publicity/marketing media. 
 
Please indicate below if you are happy for your child’s photograph to be used in this way. 
 
 
 
 
Tick as appropriate: 
 

I am happy for my child’s / children’s photograph to be used in publicity material. 
 

I do not wish my child’s / children’s photograph or digital image to be used in this way. 
 
 
 
Child’s / Children’s Name(s): ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent’s Signature:  ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Date:    ________________________________________________________ 
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